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WHAT'S HAPPENING AT THE
STAYTON PUBLIC LIBRARY

Stayton Public Library ended their Summer Reading Program strong. Over
the course of the program kids read over 110,000 minutes and teens and -
adult read over 1,400 books!

Curbside Pickup Updates

We are continuing curbside pickup by appointments. Staff are manually
sending out hold notices at this time, so depending on volume there may
be a delay.

The CCRLS courier is now running however, it is limited. Please keep in
mind that it is taking longer than usual to receive items from other
libraries and all items have to be quarantined. You are welcome to place
holds on other libraries’ materials, we just won't be able to give you an
expected arrival.

Need help finding something new to read?

We are in the process of adding Book Lists to our web site on different
genres and topics to help you find something new to read. Check them out
on our pages for kids, teens, and adults! You can also fill our our form to
get personalized recommendations or even call us and staff can choose
some items we think you might like.

Coming in September 2020

We will have monthly take and make projects for kids, teens, and adults
that you can pick up from the Library and create at home. The first kit will
be available September 8. For more information on kits as well as
upcoming virtual events visit staytonlibrary.org or call 503-769-3313.
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